
 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/32                    Wednesday, 16th April, 2025  

Subject: Poshan Pakhwada Celebration (Primary Sec.) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.! 

As a part of the Government of India’s initiative under the Poshan Abhiyan, our 

students of the Primary section are requested to bring local/indigenous fruits of 

Maharashtra (Such as jackfruit, mango, litchi, guava, grapes, etc.) in their tiffin on 

Saturday, 19th April, 2025. 

 

Students may be encouraged to speak a few lines about the fruit they bring, including 

its nutritional benefits, season of harvest, and the region in Maharashtra where it is 

commonly grown. 

 

We look forward to your cooperation in making this activity enjoyable and education 

for the students, 

 

 
 

Warm regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal  

S.N.G.C.S. 
 

 

 

 


